
A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen

A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen

A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen

A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen

A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen

A lighter style of dunkel-
weizen due to the use of 
Tucher’s iconic yeast. 
Exhibits hints of date and 
lemon for a wider pairing 
range, with the roast to 
hold up as the menu turns 
to richer foods. 5.2% ABV

www.regalwine.com   @wettenimporters

87
Tucher
Dunkles Hefe Weizen


